

State of New Jersey DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIP D. MURPHY Governor

SHEILA Y. OLIVER Lt. Governor

PO BOX 358 TRENTON, N.J. 08625-0358

www.nj.gov/health

SHEREEF M. ELNAHAL, MD, MBA Commissioner

May 21, 2018

Jennifer Rivera, Administrator DCA of Vineland, L.L.C. 1450 East Chestnut Avenue Building 2, Suite C Vineland, New Jersey 08361

VIA Facsimile: (856) 692-9098

Re: Lifting of Curtailment of Dialysis Services

Dear Ms. Rivera:

As Jody Nocks and Jean Markey advised Mark Smith during their telephone conversation this afternoon, the Department of Health (the Department) has lifted the curtailment of dialysis services that was ordered by the Department on May 18, 2018. The curtailment was lifted effective as of today. After the report to be submitted by the facility to the Department today, no further

This action was taken based on a recommendation from Health Facilities Survey and Field Operations. Please call (609) 984-8128 if you have any questions regarding the lifting of the

Sincerely

John Calabria, Director

Division of Certificate of Need and Healthcare

Facility Licensing

New Jersey Department of Health

JC:jlm CONTROL # AX18004 **CERTIFIED MAIL #** RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

C: Stefanie Mozgai Alison Gibson